PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP

FRIDAY 19 OCTOBER 2012
PRESENT

Frank Havard (Chairman),, Susan Elwood, Margaret Baines, Sandra Finney,  
Jo Hartley, Maureen Foggarty, Trish Campbell, June Barrett
APOLOGIES

Mrs King,  , Elaine Hartshorne, 
Keith Boothman, Christine Boothman, Margaret Cruden, Mrs King
Minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed to be correct
The completed patient questionnaires were discussed.  MAB said that 135 had been sent out or handed out on reception and we had received 85 responses (63.96 %).  A  breakdown of answers is attached for your information. 
Only one side had been completed on a few questionnaires so PTO is to be added at bottom of first page. 

MAB said that there was £122 in the box from the sale of books in the waiting room.  She suggested that some of this money could go towards getting a photographer to take photographs of the Doctors to go on a board in reception.  There was a positive response from the group about this.  

FH suggested buying a proper box for the suggestions box which is on reception.  MAB said she would look into this.  (There were no suggestions in the box to be discussed at this meeting).

Any other business

FH talked about Heart start – they are doing 2 hour courses and are looking for venues willing to provide rooms for this.  He asked if it was worth trying to do this at the surgery premises.  MAB said this could be arranged in the New Year.  FH said he would get Heart start to provide adverts for any training occurring in the local area.  

Another news letter would be useful and FH said he would sort this out. 

Date for next meeting Friday 23 November 2 pm

